
REMEMBERING

Joyce Lamerne Tilstra
August 17, 1937 - April 23, 2021

Tribute from Wayne&Meldra-Joy Shankel

It is with great sadness that I read the eloquent documentation of an exemplary life well lived. I first

met Joyce in 1956 while also attending CUC. Any words I could add to the conversation would not

enhance what has already been said. An extremely fine lady that my wife and I had the privilege of

calling a friend. Our prayers go out to Adolph and his 3 girls and families at this difficult time. We,

thankfully, have the hope and confirmation that we will see Joyce again in a new earth where we will

all be free from sickness an pain. Praise God and may He richly bless and comfort you at this time.


